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Dear Joint Committee on Transportation, 

Thank you for your consideration of this issue and I urge a no vote on HB3362.  This 

bill is a direct attack on those of us who work and/or live in rural Oregon.  We by and 

large drive further distances to get everything we need including groceries, getting 

our kids to school, etc.  Therefore of course we are going to need to get tires on our 

vehicles more often, creating an unfair tax if you're adding taxes to every tire being 

sold in this state. I'm asking that you please don't tax tires and unfairly target rural 

Oregonians. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Brenda Frketich 


